
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                                                                                                      
Friday 8th September 2023  

Dear parents,  

It has been lovely to welcome back our school community over the last few days, seeing all our 
children learning and laughing together and playing with friends across the school. A super start to 
the academic year!  
 

In order to ensure that parents are fully aware of the year ahead we would like to take this opportunity 
to inform you of our ‘Parents’ Information Afternoons’ which will take place next Thursday 14 th 
September. On the evening you will be invited to your child’s classroom to meet the teaching staff. 
The class teacher will then give you information about the learning taking place this half-term, the 
extra-curricular opportunities available and key information about our school systems. The 
presentations for all classes will be at 3:30pm-4:15pm. The main content is the same within each 
presentation, however, the curriculum is class specific. All presentations will be shared with parents 
on the school website and through Parent App on Friday 15th September. We recommend that parents 
prioritise Reception and Year 6 if they have children in either of these classes. You will also have the 
opportunity to ask any questions that you may have at the end of the presentation.  
 
Please indicate on the reply slip below which presentation(s) you will be attending for your child and 
return by Tuesday 12th September.  
 

Thank you in anticipation of your continued support.   
 

Kindest regards,  
 

M Cunniffe  

Headteacher   
             

Parents’ Information Evenings – Thursday 14th September - Return to Class Teachers 

 
Child(ren)’s Name:                 
 
Please tick the presentation that will be attended and add the number of seats required.: 
  
Reception       Seats required:  
Year 1    Seats required: 
Year 2    Seats required:  
Year 3    Seats required: 
Year 4       Seats required: 
Year 5    Seats required: 
Year 6      Seats required:                                                                                   

Parents’ Information Afternoon – Thursday 14th September 


